SELECTMEN'S MEETING EXECUTIVE SESSION

Pelas or or of full files

January 26, 1998

PRESENT: Selectmen Chairman McSweeney, Mr. Fenn, Mr. Busa, Mrs. Eddison, Mr. Enrich; Mr. White, Town Manager; and Mr. Cohen, Town Counsel.

Litigation

The Town Manager reported that the flooding on East Emerson Road had been remedied by having the Department of Public Works clean a culvert. It was noted, however, that time had not permitted an application to the Conservation Commission as required. An after the fact application will be submitted.

Redacted

Executive Session – January 26, 1998

Red acted

Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was voted to adjourn at 10:20 p.m.

A true record, Attest:

Norman P. Cohen Town Counsel

Relace

EXECUTIVE SESSION September 22, 1998

PRESENT: Selectmen: Chairman Enrich, Mr. Busa, Mr. Fenn, Mrs. Eddison, Mrs. Krieger; Mr. White, Town Manager; Mr. Cohen, Town Counsel and Ms. Smith, Executive Clerk

Litigation

Mr. Cohen referred to recent correspondence from Mr. George Grey regarding his attempts to have his land registered.

Mr. Cohen will draft a release, as requested, to be signed by the Selectmen. The release will confirm a similar document executed by the Conservation Commission as requested by the lawyer for Mr. Grey's father-in-law, Mr. Toccio, in litigation eleven years ago.

Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was voted to adjourn at 8:52 p.m.

A true record, Attest:

Phyllis A. Smith Executive Clerk